
 

MISSION STATEMENT 

 

The Nevada Off- Highway Vehicle Commissions Mission is to 
“Promote Responsible Off-Highway Vehicle Recreation in Nevada.” 
The Commission distributes money collected from the sale of the 
registration decals to enhance motorized off- highway vehicle riding 
opportunities and enjoyment within Nevada. It will also affect laws 
pertaining to and governing the use of Off Highway Motorized 
Recreational Vehicles in Nevada. 

Where the money goes: Benefits of the OHV Program 

The Nevada OHV Registration Program fees fund trail maintenance,  trail 
construction, rehabilitation, trailheads, parking areas, trail signs, maps, 
studies to maintain or create new riding areas, public education/outreach, 
law enforcement and land acquisition. Law enforcement personnel can 
enforce responsible OHV usage that promotes respect for public and 
private lands. The Commission can be a strong advocate for OHV 
recreation in the State. 

Many groups benefit from OHV registration, including: 

 OHV owners and operators;  

 Towns and counties that want to attract OHV recreationist to enhance 
their local economies; and  

 The general public; educated OHV enthusiasts are more 
conscientious and better stewards of the land.  

Registration funds also enable local, state and federal land managers to 
better manage our natural resources. The Commission can leverage or 
augment their funding sources for larger OHV projects in the state. If all 
Nevada OHV owners register their vehicles this can fund up to $4 million in 
benefits per year.  

 

Slogan 

Remember Nature Rules 

Stay on existing roads and trails 



 


